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when the problem is serious enough to need professional attention. Providing the enthusiast with a sound understanding
of how a horse functions, this manual clearly explains in non-technical terms the key elements of the horse's make-up,
from legs and joints to teeth and jaws, from body systems to body language. Topics covered include the all-important
but routine procedures such as clipping, trimming, and shoeing, to more vital subjects such as grazing requirements and
nutritional needs. There are extremely useful 'Disorders' Fact Finder sections, there is advice on horse transport
takes into account new research, and the latest information on equine passports and microchipping.
AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary Technicians Deborah Reeder 2012-07-30 AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary
Technicians offers a compendium of information on the care and treatment of horses for equine veterinary technicians.
Highly accessible and easy to use, the book builds on the basics of equine care to provide a complete reference for
equine nursing and technical skills. AAEVT's Equine Manual for Veterinary Technicians is an invaluable guide for
qualified equine veterinary technicians and assistants, particularly those earning their equine certification, vet tech
students, and equine practices.
Nutrient Requirements of Horses National Research Council 2007-04-13 Proper formulation of diets for horses depends on
adequate knowledge of their nutrient requirements. These requirements depend on the breed and age of the horse and
whether it is exercising, pregnant, or lactating. A great deal of new information has been accumulated since the
publication 17 years ago of the last edition of Nutrient Requirements of Horses. This new edition features a detailed
review of scientific literature, summarizing all the latest information, and provides a new set of requirements based
on revised data. Also included is updated information on the composition of feeds, feed additives, and other compounds
routinely fed to horses. The effects of physiological factors, such as exercise, and environmental factors, such as
temperature and humidity, are covered, as well. Nutrient Requirements of Horses also contains information on several
nutritional and metabolic diseases that horses often have. Designed primarily as a reference, both practical and
technical, Nutrient Requirements of Horses is intended to ensure that the diets of horses and other equids contain
adequate amounts of nutrients and that the intakes of certain nutrients are not so excessive that they inhibit
performance or impair health. This book is primarily intended for animal nutritionists, veterinarians, and other
scientists; however, individual horse owners and managers will also find some of this material useful. Professors who
teach graduate courses in animal nutrition will find Nutrient Requirements of Horses beneficial as a textbook.
Manual of Veterinary Transfusion Medicine and Blood Banking Kenichiro Yagi 2016-09-06 Using a practical approach, the
Manual of Veterinary Transfusion Medicine and Blood Banking provides veterinary practitioners with evidence-based
guidelines to refer to at the clinical practice level. Provides evidence-based information on transfusion medicine and
blood banking practices Presents sections on recipient screening, donor selection, blood collection and storage, and
how to meet blood product demands Includes useful protocols for transfusions and blood banking relevant to clinical
practice Incorporates the balanced perspectives of veterinarians and veterinary technicians Contains information
pertaining to large, small, and exotic animals
All Horse Systems Go Nancy S Loving 2014-01-01 A ridden horse is an athletic horse, and just as a human athlete needs
to gauge his diet, condition his cardiovascular and respiratory systems, and take meticulous care of his muscles,
bones, and ligaments, so too must the rider maintain these systems in her horse. Now, for the first time in one, fullcolor comprehensive book, Dr. Nancy S. Loving, noted equine veterinarian and dressage, event, and distance riding
competitor, addresses the singularly challenging needs of keeping the working horse in working order. With chapters
devoted to cardiovascular, respiratory, neurological, digestive, and reproductive health, as well to the hooves, bones,
joints, tendons and ligaments, muscles, and skin, Dr. Loving provides a thorough understanding of the intricacies of
the equine body. However, this is not just another veterinary manual. While diseases are indeed clearly explained, and
relevant diagnostic tools and methods of prevention and treatment are offered for various ailments, Dr. Loving sets her
book apart by diligently applying her scientific knowledge to the practical needs of every pleasure, sport, and
performance horse owner—whether you simply hack with friends or compete at the highest level. Over 500 color
photographs and 4,000 index entries suitably enrich this consummate text. Whether used as a study guide to better
understand your equine athlete or as a quick-find reference when you notice a mysterious new swelling on his near
foreleg, All Horse Systems Go is the integral ingredient to ensuring your horse can perform to the very best of his
ability, whatever his task may be.
The Working Equid Veterinary Manual The Brooke 2013-11 The focus is on an integrated approach to case management, with
emphasis on good owner communication and context-specific information given for veterinarians working with limited
local resources. The manual stresses the importance of equine welfare throughout the clinical decision-making process.
This manual has been produced by the Brooke, an international equine welfare organisation dedicated to improving the
lives of working horses, donkeys and mules in some of the world currently works in eleven countries across Africa,
Asia, Central America and the Middle East.
Horseman's Veterinary Encyclopedia, Revised and Updated Equine Research 2005-07-01 It takes more than horse sense to
maintain a healthy horse. A knowledge of veterinary medicine is essential, not only for when emergencies occur but to
provide the animal with a safe and nurturing environment that will prevent as many problems as possible. Acclaimed when
first published in 1977 and now available for the first time in paperback, Horseman's Veterinary Encyclopedia offers a
comprehensive approach to equine health, discussing diseases, unsoundnesses and other problems according to the parts
of the horse's body: injuries and lameness; foot and hoof care; parasites; skin and coat care; colic and other
sicknesses; dental care; and the respiratory, circulatory and reproductive systems. As a practical handbook for the
owner and as a guide to working with the veterinarian and farrier, Horseman's Veterinary Encyclopedia is an
indispensable tool for every home, barn, and ranch. The highly acclaimed reference on equine medical treatment and
preventive care. It takes more than horse sense to maintain a healthy horse. A knowledge of veterinary medicine is

The Equine Veterinary Manual Tony Pavord 1987
Handbook of Equine Emergencies E-Book Debra Catherine Archer 2013-12-01 There are approximately 5,780 vets in the UK
seeing horses regularly and 800 final year students per year studying equine. Equine emergencies (e.g. Musculoskeletal,
Respiratory, Ophthalmic or Foal) are regular occurrences: most vets are not called out regularly enough to become
specialists, but do need to know enough to treat these emergencies. The idea of this book is to be a quick practical
reference guide that a vet could keep handy in such emergencies. Currently there are no other easy to use pocketbooks
on this subject in the market. The existing Equine Emergencies texts are either aimed at horse owners or are too
detailed to be useful in this context, very large and include uncommon equine emergencies and advanced techniques that
are irrelevant to the mixed practitioner. - Suitable for all equine practitioners - Concise and practical layout and
content - Accessible online downloads
Complete Equine Veterinary Manual Tony Pavord 2002-09-01 Present medical information on horse diseases, discusses
sources, symptoms, stages of the disease, treatments, prevention, and effects.
The Equine Manual Andrew James Higgins 2013-08-27 This second edition of the popular resource serves as a ready
reference for equine practitioners. It provides comprehensive coverage of all aspects of equine medicine and many
surgical conditions. It is a hands-on, user-friendly text aimed at the busy practitioner, veterinary students,
specialist equine technicians and others with an interest in horse health. Covers new topics, including intensive care,
the pre-purchase examination, equine behavior, and anesthesia (including euthanasia). Covers a full range of topics in
equine medicine, including infectious diseases, all major organs and systems, intensive care, nutrition, and much more.
Designed to assist with the diagnosis, treatment, prevention, and control of diseases and disorders in horses. Provides
quick and easy access to practical solutions for clinical conditions. Comprehensively indexed and cross-referenced.
Improved layout includes highlighted keywords and boxed elements for quick reference.
Manual of Equine Practice Reuben J. Rose 2000 Here's the completely revised and expanded 2nd Edition of this handy, onthe-spot clinical reference to the diagnosis and treatment of diseases of the horse. Consistent format allows easy
access to necessary information. Subject matter is organized by body system. Discussion of specific diseases within
each system starts with a brief introduction, history, clinical signs, diagnosis, and treatments. A quick and practical
reference in a compact size!
The Comprehensive Guide to Equine Veterinary Medicine Barb Crabbe 2007 A illustrated medical resource for horse owners
features full-color anatomical drawings and covers all aspects of equine health and medicine, including diagnosis,
treatment, equine behavior and safety, preventive health care, first aid for emergency situations, conventional and
alternative therapeutic options, an overview of veterinary procedures, and more.
Manual of Clinical Procedures in the Horse Lais R.R. Costa 2017-12-26 Manual of Clinical Procedures in the Horse is a
detailed step-by-step guide to clinical skills in equine practice. With information on techniques ranging from physical
examination and blood sampling to lameness and neurologic exams and other specialized procedures, the book is an aid to
confidently and effectively performing procedures used in daily equine practice. Well illustrated with clinical
photographs throughout, the book’s focus is on providing thorough, easy-to-understand descriptions of 80 techniques
necessary for examining and treating horses. Each topic includes a summary of the purpose, potential complications,
equipment and proper restraint for each procedure, with a detailed description of each action for the technique and the
rationale behind it. More than 1,100 full-colour clinical photographs demonstrate the techniques. Manual of Clinical
Procedures in the Horse is an essential purchase for any veterinary practice seeing equine patients. Key features
Details each step for 80 common procedures for veterinary care of the horse Supports veterinarians and technicians in
performing techniques in daily equine practice Presents more than 1,100 images depicting the steps described in the
text Covers the purpose, potential complications, equipment, restraint, actions and rationale for each procedure Offers
a practical patient-side reference to essential techniques in clinical practice, ranging from basic assessment to
specialized procedures
The Complete Equine Legal and Business Handbook Milton C. Toby 2007 Can a boarding farm owner sell a boarder's horse to
satisfy a delinquent bill? Are corporations or partnerships more suitable to certain kinds of equine businesses? Will
the posting of signs that indicate potential hazards reduce a farm owner's liability in the event of an injury? Does
the IRS view horse ownership as a hobby or business? These questions and more are answered in The Complete Equine Legal
and Business Handbook. Attorney Milton C. Toby looks at contract and liability issues that horse owners and horse
business owners face as well as depreciation and deduction considerations, proper record-keeping, employer-employee
relations, and public and private purchase of horses. This guide is essential for anyone involved in the horse
business.
Manual of Equine Gastroenterology Tim S. Mair 2002 MANUAL OF EQUINE GASTROENTEROLOGY provides the equine expert and
general veterinary practitioner with a complete review of the latest information on all aspects of equine
gastroenterology. Edited by an international team of equine specialists and with over 55 contributors from the USA and
Europe, it provides the most up-to-date information on a wide range of conditions such as colic, hepatobiliary disease,
oesophageal disorders, diarrhea, gastrointestinal parasites and many more. With detailed chapters on diagnosis and
clinical examination, medical and surgical treatment and management of complications, MANUAL OF EQUINE GASTROENTEROLOGY
gives veterinarians all the information they need to diagnose and treat any gastrointestinal problem encountered in the
horse or foal.
Complete Horse Care Manual Colin Vogel 2011-01-17 Illustrated in full color throughout, with more than 650 specially
commissioned color photographs and diagrams, Complete Horse Care Manual is almost a Vet-in-Your-Pocket for horse
owners, telling you how to provide regular care and attention for your horse, how to guard against health problems, and
the-complete-equine-veterinary-manual
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essential, not only for when emergencies occur but also to provide the animal with a safe and nurturing environment
that will prevent as many problems as possible. Acclaimed when first published in 1977, and now thoroughly updated with
the latest veterinary advances, Horseman's Veterinary Encyclopedia, Revised and Updated, offers a comprehensive
approach to equine health, discussing disease, unsoundness, and other problems according to the parts of the horse's
body: injuries and lameness; foot and hoof care; parasites; skin and coat care; colic and other sicknesses; infectious
diseases such as West Nile virus; dental care; and the respiratory, circulatory and reproductive systems. As a
practical handbook for the owner and as a guide to working with the veterinarian and farrier, Horseman's Veterinary
Encyclopedia, Revised and Updated, is an indispensable tool for every home, stable, and ranch.
Horse Owner's Veterinary Handbook Thomas Gore, DVM 2008-07-15 Completely updated with the latest information on
infectious diseases, parasites, breeding and foaling, and alternative therapies, the Horse Owner’s Veterinary Handbook,
Third Edition is still as useful and easy to navigate as the original, classic text. With an index of signs and
symptoms, a guide to the organs and body systems, a general index, cross-references, and a helpful glossary, this book
will help you diagnose and treat your horse. You will appreciate the well-organized contents, which will help you find
the information you need quickly, when your horse needs your help most.
The Complete Equine Veterinary Manual Tony Pavford 2004-10-15 Widely acknowledged as the best guide to veterinary care
available to the horse owner today, this comprehensive manual is now fully revised to include up-to-the-minute advice
on the latest defence against new threats to the horse?s health. Every horse owner has experienced that feeling of
helplessness when something is wrong with his or her animal. Correct diagnosis of any equine disease is a complicated
business, but this excellent reference book provides a comprehensive and instant guide to equine health, and shows
clearly when expert help is required. It offers two cross-referenced routes for the reader to find the necessary
information: via an index of known equine diseases throughout the world, covering the symptoms, causes, diagnosis and
treatment of each, or via an alphabetical encyclopaedia of specific diseases. Specially taken colour and black-andwhite photographs aid in the identification of specific conditions.
Handbook of Equine Parasite Control Martin K. Nielsen 2018-07-11 Handbook of Equine Parasite Control, Second Edition
offers a thorough revision to this practical manual of parasitology in the horse. Incorporating new information and
diagnostic knowledge throughout, it adds five new sections, new information on computer simulation methods, and new
maps to show the spread of anthelmintic resistance. The book also features 30 new high-quality figures and expanded
information on parasite occurrence and epidemiology, new diagnostics, treatment strategies, clinical significance of
infections, anthelmintic resistance, and environmental persistence. This second edition of Handbook of Equine Parasite
Control brings together all the details needed to appropriately manage parasites in equine patients and support
discussions between horse owners and their veterinarians. It offers comprehensive coverage of internal parasites and
factors affecting their transmission; principles of equine parasite control; and diagnosis and assessment of
parasitologic information. Additionally, the book provides numerous new case histories, covering egg count results from
yearlings, peritonitis and parasites, confinement and deworming, quarantine advice, abdominal distress in a foal, and
more. A clear and concise user-friendly guide to equine parasite control for veterinary practitioners and students
Fully updated with new knowledge and diagnostic methods throughout Features brand new case studies Presents 30 new
high-quality figures, including new life-cycle charts Provides maps to show the spread of anthelmintic resistance
Handbook of Equine Parasite Control is an essential guide for equine practitioners, veterinary students, and veterinary
technicians dealing with parasites in the horse.
Manual of Equine Anesthesia and Analgesia Tom Doherty 2008-04-15 In recent years, a number of important developments
have been madein equine anaesthesia and analgesia. These include new methods ofmonitoring the patient, the availability
of new drugs and theimplementation of new procedures. This book not only covers all thetraditional methods of
anaesthesia and recent developments, but itprovides students and practitioners with essential information onthe
scientific basis of anaesthesia, as well as giving handy tipson more practical aspects of anaesthesia, such as drug
regimens forfield anaesthesia. Covers all the latest developments in equine anaesthesia whilstproviding the reader with
lots of practical information Includes detailed coverage of the sciences behind anaesthesiaand the drugs used Easy-toread format, with lots of bulleted lists and tabulatedinformation
Manual of Equine Field Surgery David A. Wilson (DVM.) 2006 Accompanying DVD-ROM includes ... "more than 30 video clips
demonstrating key procedures; customizable, printable client discharge summaries."--P. [4] of cover.
The Complete Equine Veterinary Manual Tony Pavord 2009 A guide to equine health that shows when expert help is
required. It includes an index of known equine diseases throughout the world, covering the symptoms, causes, diagnosis
and treatment of each, and an alphabetical encyclopaedia of specific diseases.|Widely acknowledged as the best guide to
veterinary care available to the horse owner today, "The Complete Equine Veterinary Manual" is now fully revised with
up-to-the-minute advice on the latest defence against new threats to the horse's health. Correct diagnosis of any
equine disease is a complicated business, but this comprehensive reference provides a thorough and instant guide to
equine health, and shows clearly when expert help is required. Two cross-referenced routes present the information: an
index of known equine diseases throughout the world, covering the symptoms, causes, diagnosis and treatment of each,
and an alphabetical encyclopaedia of specific diseases.
Manual of Equine Reproduction - E-Book Steven P. Brinsko 2010-05-19 Now in full color, Manual of Equine Reproduction,
3rd Edition provides a comprehensive look at the reproductive management of horses, including management of stallions,
pregnant mares, and neonatal foals. Expert authors use a concise, practical approach in discussing improved therapies
and treatments in equine breeding. You’ll enhance your skills and knowledge with this book’s detailed coverage of
techniques used in reproductive examination, breeding procedures, pregnancy diagnosis, foaling, and reproductive tract
surgery. A clinical emphasis includes a step-by-step format of possible scenarios from conception to breeding
management. Practical information includes topics such as breeding with transported cooled or frozen semen, and caring
for the broodmare and newborn foal. The organization of material corresponds to the course of study in veterinary
school, so you can find topics easily. Chapter objectives and study questions at the beginning of each chapter guide
you through the material and provide clear learning goals. Evaluation of Breeding Records chapter covers the importance
of breeding records, and how to use them to evaluate stallion performance and optimize fertility. References are listed
at the end of each chapter for further research and study. Full-color photographs and illustrations clearly depict
procedures, and all drawings have been redrawn and improved. NEW Assisted Reproductive Technology chapter goes beyond
embryo transfer. Updated content includes the latest advances in therapies and treatments. New content is added to two
chapters, Reproductive Physiology of the Nonpregnant Mare and Manipulation of Estrus in the Mare. Thorough coverage of
every aspect of equine reproduction provides a strong foundation for success in veterinary practice, including a
discussion of the use of GnRH-analog deslorelin (Ovuplant) to hasten ovulation; aseptic technique for endometrial
the-complete-equine-veterinary-manual

biopsy; use of transabdominal ultrasonography, especially in early pregnancy; determination of fetal gender by
transrectal ultrasonography; aspiration testicular biopsy using a spring-loaded biopsy instrument; and procedure for
surgical embryo transfer.
Handbook of Equine Respiratory Endoscopy Safia Barakzai 2007 Handbook of Equine Respiratory Endoscopy is a highly
illustrated guide that provides quick, readily available answers for veterinary practitioners. It offers assitance in
diagnosing respiratory disorders in the field with ease, plus full color endoscopy images illustrate normal anatomy,
variations of normal anatomy, and disorders of the respiratory tract. Written by a leading equine respiratory clinician
and researcher, this handbook is user-friendly and includes comprehensive, in-depth information at the same time. The
book also discusses anatomy, tips for endoscopic evaluation, and the etiology, diagnosis, treatment, and prognosis for
disorders of the respiratory tract. Includes over 180 full-color endoscopic images to provide an excellent aid in
visual diagnosis for clinical cases. Focuses on the use of endoscopy as a diagnostic tool. Includes the new consensus
laryngeal grading system for the most up-to-date information. Practical guides to endoscopy of each part of the equine
respiratory tract with tips for endoscopic examination provide specific information and help.
E-Book Handbook of Equine Anaesthesia Polly Taylor 2006-09-29 The Handbook of Equine Anaesthesia continues to offer
sound practical guidance on all aspects of sedation and anaesthesia in horses. It covers anaesthesia in a logical way
from pre-anaesthetic preparation through to induction, maintenance, monitoring and recovery; as well as highlighting
any problems and special situations. This second edition now devotes a new chapter to analgesia. As an easy reference
book, it is designed for everyday use by the equine practitioner; from those who anaesthetise many horses daily under
theatre conditions, to those who anaesthetise just a few a year. Moreover, Handbook of Equine Anaesthesia is useful for
veterinary students, giving them a complete overview of equine anaesthesia. Completely revised and updated, including a
new chapter on analgesia New illustrations Covers all fundamental and practical aspects of equine anaesthesia Easy-touse small format Written by 2 experienced anaesthetists Includes both hospital and field anaesthesia Reviews common
practice in Europe and USA Further reading at end of each chapter Completely revised and updated, and including a new
chapter on analgesia. New illustrations bring content to life and clearly demonstrate information.
Veterinary Manual for the Performance Horse Nancy S. Loving 1996-12-16 Not for sale in USA or Canada. A complete guide
to performance and improving health care, preventing injury of the equine athlete. Easy to read, highly illustrated
with a full glossary and index and offering comprehensive and the most practical information on: conformation
evaluation, conditioning, stronger muscles, avoiding fatigue, stronger bones, improving breathing, feet for
performance, evaluating fitness, successful training methods, causes of poor performance, avoiding lameness and other
injuries, use of medications, high-tech therapy for injury; managing chronic lameness, avoiding laminitis, colic,
tying-up, navicular disease, managing the confined horse, safe transportation for the equine athlete and prepurchase
evaluation
Equine Acupressure Nancy A. Zidonis 1999-01-01
The Racehorse Pieter H.L Ramzan 2014-08-08 Written by one of the UK’s leading equine veterinary practitioners, this
textbook is dedicated wholly to the veterinary management of the racehorse. The Racehorse: A Veterinary Manual brings
together all the major orthopaedic and non-orthopaedic conditions likely to be encountered in racehorse practice and
concisely details state-of-the-art ‘best practice’ for diagnosis and management. The book spans the full range of
fields relevant to the clinician, including topics as diverse as rehabilitation, respiratory medicine, exercise
physiology, pre-purchase and ‘herd health.’ Well-illustrated and comprehensive, it succeeds in being both practical and
firmly evidence based, making it an invaluable resource for clinicians worldwide as well as a useful reference work for
many non-veterinarians in the racing industry.
Handbook of Veterinary Neurology - E-Book Michael D. Lorenz 2010-12-14 Handbook of Veterinary Neurology provides quick
access to vital information on neurologic conditions in a wide range of species, including canine, feline, bovine,
caprine, equine, ovine, and porcine. A problem-oriented approach makes it easy to diagnose and treat neurologic
problems in small and large animals. The coverage of disorders by problem, not by established disease diagnosis,
emulates how animals present to the veterinary hospital and simplifies the formulation of a correct diagnosis. Within
each chapter, discussions of neurologic disease include a review of the localization criteria and the diseases that can
cause that problem, plus treatment and surgical techniques. Lead author Michael D. Lorenz brings decades of experience
to neurologic assessment, using a diagnostic approach that requires minimal knowledge of neuroanatomy. A problem-based
approach is organized by presenting sign rather than by condition, guiding you to logical conclusions regarding
diagnosis and treatment. Algorithms diagram the logic necessary to localize lesions and to formulate diagnostic plans.
Coverage of current diagnostic techniques includes the use of diagnostic tools, such as radiology, spinal fluid
analysis, electrodiagnosis, and MR imaging. Case histories in each chapter present a problem and the results of the
neurologic examination, then ask you to solve the problem by localizing the lesion, listing probable causes, and making
a diagnostic plan. Answers are provided at the back of the book. A consistent format for each case history includes
signalment, history, physical examination findings, and neurologic examination. A comprehensive appendix describes
species and breeds that have a congenital predisposition for particular neurologic diseases. Extensive references make
it easy to pursue in-depth research of more advanced topics. A companion website includes 20 narrated video clips with
accompanying PowerPoint slides that correlate to the case histories in the book, covering neurologic assessment and
clinical problems such as paresis of one limb, tetraparesis, stupor, seizures, ataxia of the head and limbs, and
cranial nerve disorders. Two new co-authors, Jean Coates and Marc Kent, board-certified in neurology, enhance the
credibility of this edition. A full-color design and numerous illustrations include enhanced images of neuroanatomy and
pathology.
Merck Veterinary Manual Susan E. Aiello 2000 For more than forty years, animal health professionals have turned to the
Merck Veterinary Manualfor integrated, concise and reliable veterinary information. Now this manual covering the
diagnosis, treatment, and prevention of diseases of companion, food and zoo animals.is available on an easy-to-use,
fully searchable CD-ROM. The CD includes the full text of The Merck Veterinary Manual 8/e and has been enhanced with
picture links featuring original anatomical artwork and numerous clinical and diagnostic illustrations, table links and
quick search links that provide quick accesss to cross referenced text.
Manual of Equine Lameness Gary M. Baxter 2011-11-15 Manual of Equine Lameness provides essential information on equine
lameness diagnostics and treatment in an easy-to-use format ideal for the clinical setting. A clinically relevant
distillation of topics from Adams and Stashak's Lameness in Horses, this text offers a quick introduction and fast
access to key information. An accompanying DVD includes practical supplements, including additional anatomical images,
video clips demonstrating key procedures such as perineural and intrasynovial injections, and examples of lameness
conditions in motion. Designed for use in daily practice, the book is presented in brief chapters carefully formatted
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problems.
The Anatomy of the Horse George Stubbs 2012-07-06 This masterpiece of animal anatomy contains 36 plates that reproduce
Stubbs' etchings. Based on the artist's own dissections and outline views, the illustrations feature extensive
explanatory text. Full reproduction of 1766 edition.
The BHS Veterinary Manual Stewart Hastie 2012 Authoritative, comprehensive and practical, this fully updated and
revised edition includes new material on: Laminitis, Equine Metabolic Syndrome, Body Condition Scoring, Biosecurity
including Yard Biosecurity plans and National Biosecurity plans; and a brief overview on international horse movements.
Also included are sections on Exotic Diseases, Equine Grass Sickness, Atypical Myopathy and an update on RAO (COPD).
The BHS Veterinary Manual is a companion volume to The BHS Complete Manual of Stable Management and indirectly to The
BHS Complete Manual of Equitation. They are intended primarily for examination students but should also be essential
reading for all who care about and care for the horse.
Practical Guide to Equine Colic Louise L. Southwood 2012-12-03 Practical Guide to Equine Colic takes a step-by-step
clinical approach to the medical management of this common condition. Covering colic management and treatment from the
veterinarian’s first involvement through referral, surgical intervention, and long-term recovery, the book offers
practical advice on managing a colic case. Designed for easy navigation, chapters are brief and fully cross-referenced,
allowing the reader to quickly find and apply information in the practice setting. The book incorporates key points,
checklists, clinical tips, step-by-step illustrations, and case examples, emphasizing clinically relevant information
throughout and referencing the most applicable and up-to-date literature. A companion website offers clinical cases,
quizzes, and videos at www.wiley.com/go/southwood. Practical Guide to Equine Colic is an ideal resource for daily use
in treating horses with colic, appealing to students, equine practitioners, and specialists alike.
The University of California, Davis Book of Horses Mordecai Siegal 1996-07-31 Breeders, trainers, owners, racers and
veterinarians will find The UC Davis Book of Horses indispensable for helping them better understand equine health and
behavior. Backed by the authority and experience of the UC Davis School of Veterinary Medicine -- and featuring the
most up-to-date research information available --it is a sophisticated source of medical information readers know they
can trust. Chapters include everything on the selection, nutrition, anatomy, disease and emergency care of horses.
Helpful appendixes, a glossary of equine and medical terms and an index for quick reference are also included, making
this a particularly easy to use, and highly readable guide.
Horse Owner's Veterinary Handbook Tom Gore 2008-07 Completely updated with the latest information on infectious
diseases, parasites, breeding and foaling, and alternative therapies, the Horse Owner's Veterinary Handbook, Third
Edition is still as useful and easy to navigate as the original, classic text. With an index of signs and symptoms, a
guide to the organs and body systems, a general index, cross-references, and a helpful glossary, this book will help
you diagnose and treat your horse. You will appreciate the well-organized contents, which will help you find the
information you need quickly, when your horse needs your help most.
The Equine Hospital Manual Kevin Corley 2009-03-16 The must-have resource drawing together all aspects of hospital care
of the horse and specialist techniques in equine medicine. Written by a team of over 30 international experts working
at the cutting edge of equine medicine and surgery. The emphasis is on practical, easy-to-access information, with a
sound basis in evidence based medicine and full references for further enquiry. The Equine Hospital Manual covers the
range of procedures used on hospitalized adult horses and foals from the simple to the advanced. The book is liberally
illustrated with photographs and line drawings. Covering: Basic skills including physical examination, blood
collection, and bandaging Advanced skills including mechanical ventilation, lung biopsy and cardiac output measurement
Designing and setting up an equine hospital Biosecurity Therapeutic drugs used in horses and their doses Nutrition for
hospital patients, including TPN and PPN Fluid therapy – choices, amounts and pitfalls Anaesthesia – equipment,
techniques and post-operative care including analgesia Reflecting the substantial trend in recent years to treat horses
in a hospital rather than in the field, this book provides all you need to know whether you have facilities to treat
one or one hundred horses.

to maximize the usefulness for practicing veterinarians. Manual of Equine Lameness is an invaluable resource to any
veterinarian treating lameness in horses and an ideal reference for veterinary students wanting to learn the
fundamentals of lameness.
Equine Emergency and Critical Care Medicine Louise Southwood 2014-10-24 Early recognition of problems by owners,
appropriate first aid, and timely referral by field veterinarians improve the chance of survival for horses requiring
emergency management and critical care. With a view toward improving patient outcome, Equine Emergency and Critical
Care Medicine is written by a team of enthusiastic equine specialists who explore a host of conditions that the equine
veterinarian will encounter. Areas covered include: Digestive, musculoskeletal, cardiovascular, respiratory,
urogenital, and nervous systems Neonatal diseases Lacerations, wounds, and skin diseases requiring emergency care
Emergency ophthalmological problems Toxicology Antimicrobial drugs and nutritional support Fluid, inotrope, and
vasopressor therapy Sedation and analgesia Systemic inflammatory response The postoperative colic patient Critical care
of the pregnant mare and neonate The recumbent horse For each disease or condition, the book includes an overview, key
points, etiology/pathogenesis, clinical features, differential diagnosis, diagnosis, and management/treatment. It also
provides step-by-step instructions on frequently performed procedures for the emergency/critical care patient. The text
features a concise, bullet-point style to facilitate quick assimilation, along with color photos and useful charts and
diagrams. Equine veterinarians will find this book an essential addition to their libraries.
Equine Veterinary Nursing Karen Coumbe 2012-06-25 The breadth and depth of expertise essential for equineveterinary
nursing today is provided in this definitive textbook. Thoroughly revised and updated in its second edition, and
nowfully illustrated in colour. This book covers the content ofthe ever-expanding equine nursing syllabus, while still
succinctlycovering all the basics that veterinary nurses specialising inother species need to know. The key subjects
included are: basicequine management, medical and surgical equine nursing, nutrition,reproduction and foal care,
emergency first aid, and the theoryunderpinning these and other important topics. Equine Veterinary Nursing Second
Edition is presented ina clear and user-friendly manner, appropriate for all thoseinvolved in equine nursing. A
practical approach is used throughoutand procedures are illustrated with a large number of line diagramsand clinical
photographs. It is an essential manual for all studentand qualified equine veterinary nurses and all those involved
inthe care of horses. KEY FEATURES Includes a new chapter on the equine nurse’s professionalresponsibilities Major
revisions to the chapters on diagnostic imaging andsurgical nursing to reflect advances in technology andtechniques All
information on health and safety management updated inkeeping with new regulations Authors include both vets and
experienced equine nurses Endorsed by the British Equine Veterinary Association "With the increasing demands of equine
practice has come theneed for well trained and competent equine nurses. There have beensignificant improvements in and
expansion of the equine VeterinaryNurse training syllabus over the past few years to meet thesedemands. This new and
updated edition of Equine VeterinaryNursing covers all aspects of the new syllabus with wellwritten and illustrated
chapters from a wide range of knowledgableand experienced authors. The British Equine Veterinary Associationis pleased
to endorse this text as a 'must have' for all traineeequine veterinary nurses and their training practices."- Deidre M
Carson BVSc(Syd) MRCVS Immediate Past President, BEVA
The Complete Equine Emergency Bible Karen Coumbe 2004 Riding is great fun and very rewarding, but accidents can happen,
therefore every rider should have a basic knowledge of how to cope in an emergency. The Complete Equine Emergency Bible
offers comprehensive advice on exactly what to do should one or one's horse become injured when out riding or at the
stable yard. This essential guide brings forth: * Must-have guidance for anyone who rides a horse, not just horse
owners * Clear, concise instructions that show reader exactly what to do in an emergency * Both rider and horse
emergencies, fully covered * Important road safety advice Many different topics are covered from minor horse injuries
such as surface wounds to more serious accidents such as broken bones or an eye injury. Rider accidents include falling
from a horse to more serious injuries. The Complete Equine Emergency Bible also discusses accident prevention, both in
the stable yard and on one's horse, including safety at home and when out hacking, what to wear and how to avoid
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